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▲Participants listen attentively. 

AEC has received a certificate of appreciation from the Ginowan Police Station in recognition of our 
efforts to achieve zero accidents. This award is a result of the dedication and commitment of each and 
every AEC employee。 

As of February 2025, AEC owns approximately 390 company vehicles at our Okinawa headquarters 
alone. Safe driving by our employees is essential for daily operations. Here are some of the traffic safety 
initiatives AEC is implementing. 

 ◆Traffic Safety Training for Employees 
 AEC aims to create a workplace with zero 
accidents by ensuring that every employee 
practices safe driving. To achieve this, we hold 
traffic safety training sessions twice a month in 
both Japanese and English. 
 We invite officers from the Ginowan Police 
Station and members of the Ginowan District 
Traffic Safety Association as guest lecturers. 
Through real-life discussions and Q&A 
sessions, we continuously update our knowledge 
and raise awareness. Additionally, we use 
simulators for hazard prediction training. 
 By the end of 2025, we plan for all employees 
to complete traffic safety training. 
 
◆ Keeping awareness of traffic safety is crucial. 
AEC remains committed to working alongside the 
community to achieve zero accidents. 

▲Predicting potential dangers is key to preventing accidents. 


